
STUDENT BULLETIN 
May 2ij., 1965

STUDENT COUNCIL: There will be no Student Council 
meeting tomorrow (Tuesday) morning.

SPRING RECITAL: The Music Department will present 
applied music students in voice, accordian, piano, 
and organ at a spring recital this Tuesday, May 25, 
at 8:00 p.m. in the College Chapel. ALL ARE INVITED.
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GRADUATES: A group picture of the graduates of 1965 
will be taken during the chapel hour next Wednesday,
May 26. Please report to the Administration Build­
ing immediately at the beginning of the chapel hour 
to garb in cap and gown in preparation for the picture. 
In the event of rain, report to the gym.

Men: Wear conventional neckties for the picture.

BIBLE READING CONTEST: The Bible Reading Contest 
sponsored by the American Bible Society will be held 
Tuesday evening, June 1, in the Chapel Building at 
7:30 p.m. There are nine contestants.

Any students who would care to come to hear the Bible 
reading are welcome.

GRADUATES: There are some extra graduation announce­
ments in the Administration Building. If you care 
to purchase some you may do so at the Administration 
Desk.


